
 

               

               

 

 

11th June 2020 

Dear Children of Burton Joyce Primary school, 

I hope you are all well and still keeping busy? Hopefully the rainy weather hasn’t put you off getting out in the fresh 

air!  

Thank you so much for working hard and showing great resilience with your learning at home. I have been so 

impressed with the work you have sent and I know your teachers have been so proud of your hard work, they love 

seeing what you have been up to. If you haven’t been into school, hopefully your class teacher has been able to have 

a chat with you on the phone and discuss any questions you might have. 

This week some of the children have returned to school and have been getting used to a slightly different classroom 

and school setup. So far it has been lovely and calm, and everything has gone according to plan! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inside the classrooms the children have been enjoying seeing their teachers and teaching assistants, and having a go 

at some project work. 
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The children have also been getting outside as much as possible to continue their learning and playing some new 

socially distanced games.  

Your new grid will be sent to you tomorrow. I understand some of you may be finding it a little tricky to keep focused 

and motivated to have a go at the activities set out on them. I know it is nothing like being in the classroom with 

your teacher. However, for now this is what you need to continue to try to do. Remember also, about all the useful 

links available on the school website, particularly to the National Oak Academy where you can access on online 

lessons delivered by teachers. Here is the link to this: - 

 https://www.thenational.academy/ 

Don’t forget you can email me anytime to let me know how you are getting on or if you would like a chat. My email 

is head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 

We of course miss you all and cannot wait until we can all be together again, we all miss the buzz of school life and 

watching you grow and develop. However, for the time being we need to keep working hard, remembering to be 

kind and showing respect to adults at home.  

 

Missing you all lots. Keep smiling! 

Take care everyone, 

Mrs. Cook 
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